
 
May 27, 2025 City Council Meeting 

 

Title 

Public Hearing to Consider Approval of 2025-2026 CDBG Action Plan-- Kristin McCombe, 

CDBG Program Manager 

 

Summary 

Staff will make a short presentation outlining funding recommendations, then ask the council to 

consider approval. Last week the City was notified of our final allocation amount of $512,366. 

Small adjustments have been made to the Action Plan funding recommendations in accordance 

with the contingencies that were discussed at the public hearing in April. This will be reviewed in 

the presentation. 

 

Recommendation 

Staff recommends that council approve this item. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

This grant, including all administrative costs, is federally funded through HUD. 

 

Context & Analysis 

This document requires approval to review federal CDBG funding. The public hearings had the 

intent of soliciting community engagement. An RFP was printed in the DNR and an email was 

sent to the email addresses of over 125 interested parties in the city. No additional comments 

were received during this final 30 day public comment period, beyond those heard at the public 

hearing on 3/6/2025. 

Options  
1. Approve the PY2025 Action Plan 

2. Do not approve the PY 2025 Action Plan 

 

Attachments  

1. Tentative Schedule 

2. Power Point Presentation 


